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It is the policy of the Board of Trustees that staff members are encouraged to participate in 
professional activities related to their subject areas.  The administration may therefore grant, in 
addition to the negotiated professional leave days, leave so that certified personnel may attend 
regional or state subject area meetings which will be deemed to be in the best educational 
interests of the district.   
 
When certified personnel take part in the activities of their subject-oriented professional 
organizations, they must apply for professional leave.  
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